From: Ruth Rubelt

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:50:07 PM

Dear Co-Chair Roblan,

I am asking for a no vote on HB 3427.

| believe it to be unfair to small businesses and to all the farmers and ranchers in our state. Perhaps looking at where
the current taxes are being used might be of use. Maybe you can find extra money there that is currently being spent
unwisely to say the least. We, as residence of this state, do not want to be taxed out of a living.

Sincerely,

Ruth Rubelt

2037 Graham Blvd
Vale, OR 97918
rrubelt@q.com
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